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Dear Members and Friends of the Triton Central Community: 

Triton Central High School will host the 16th Annual Pink Out Game on Friday, 
January 19, 2024 vs Lawrenceburg High School.  The Pink Out game honors breast 
cancer survivors and supports the I.W.I.N. Foundation (Indiana Women in Need). 

We would like to thank each and every individual, business and organization that has 
helped make the Pink Out event such a huge success year after year! Whether you have 
donated your time and resources, auction items, or monetary donations, your participation 
in this extraordinary event is essential and we thank you! The TC Pink Out has raised 
over $229,000 the last 15 years! 

We invite you to be a part of Pink Out 2024 in any of the following ways: 

• Become a Sponsor - see details below 
• Volunteer during the event 
• Donate a Silent Auction item/gift. (Please donate items by Monday, January 

15.) 
• Issue a monetary donation. Make checks payable to LTB and mail to Triton 

Central High School, Attention:  LTB Coach Bryan Graham, 4774 W 600 N, 
Fairland, IN  46126. 
 

Sponsorship Opportunities: This year we will again be offering Sponsorship 
Advertisement for the video board in the gymnasium!  

• $1000 Sponsorship: Your ad/name will be on the video board throughout the evening 
and your name will be announced several times throughout the event. $1000 Sponsors 
will also receive special recognition during the Survivor Ceremony.  

• $500 Sponsorship: Your ad/name will be on the video board throughout the evening 
and your name will be announced several times throughout the event.  

• $250 Sponsorship: Your ad/name will be on the video board throughout the evening. 
If you are interested in sponsorship, please contact Bryan Graham at 317-835-3000 
by January 15. 

 

I.W.I.N Foundation’s Mission - Giving Indiana women the strength to endure breast cancer 
treatment by providing individualized services and support.  In 2023, we were able to raise 
$24,045.84 & helped over 50 women in need. I.W.I.N. makes it a priority that the Pink 
Out funds will assist women in Shelby County first, then women from the surrounding 
counties. 

If you would like to donate to IWIN using your credit card, the process is easier than ever!  

Visit: app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/IndianaWomeninNeedFoundati/Triton.html   

You may also call IWIN's Office for assistance over the phone at 
317.475.0565.                                                            

Please contact any of the volunteers listed below to discuss your plans to participate in 
the 16th Annual Pink Out Event.  We look forward to hearing from you and are excited to 
see what this year’s event brings! 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__app.etapestry.com_onlineforms_IndianaWomeninNeedFoundati_Triton.html&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=fEC63wVxPryFBI8Jjk3lDE0f5MfUzMOzEXhAxxnDDW8&m=7xiHrrUFiU8oQmbGhGxWeeFxtrWsweoFUNE8D4qtdI8&s=TyUEhItP2rxxyClnNb9LXVbGKnfVWLhxbKK1iMc6Ge8&e=
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Melanie Garrison, Event Coordinator 

Melanie91984@yahoo.com; 317-642-9044 

 

Brooke Lockett, Silent Auction Coordinator              

brookenlockett@gmail.com; 317-525-7371 

 

Lindsey Hodges, Volunteer Coordinator 

lindseym.lytle@gmail.com; 317-363-9822  

                                                                                   

Gifts are tax-deductible as allowable by law.  
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